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October 2020 
 
Dear Clear Path Community Partner: 
 
Thanksgiving is a time for being grateful, spending time with family and friends, and giving back to 
those in need. For many Veterans in our community, this can be a time of stress and uncertainty. Clear 
Path for Veterans is asking for the support of our community partners to help us serve Veterans and 
their families and alleviate the stress and uncertainty this time of year can bring. 
 
Each year, Clear Path for Veterans hosts a Thanksgiving Day Meal for Veterans and their families. This 
year, while we are unable to gather, we will be offering Thanksgiving Meal Kits to Veteran families in 
need. We are asking for your help to spead the word to Veteran families who may benefit from this 
service.  Please distribute the accompanying flyer to clients whom you think would be eligible for a 
meal kit to be delivered to their door, at no cost to them. The eligibility criteria is based on the CNY 
Food Bank guidelines to ensure that all families in need are cared for this Thanksgiving. Each applicant 
will be vetted on a case-by-case basis. 
 
Veterans or family members can call Clear Path for Veterans at 315-687-3300 or email us at 
info@clearpathforvets.com to let us know they are interested in receiving a Thanksgiving Meal Kit. 
Upon inquiry, there will be a brief conversation with a member of the Clear Path staff to determine if 
the Veteran meets the eligibility requirement to receive a meal kit.  
 
If you have any questions, please call 315-687-3300 or email Stephanie@clearpathforvets.com. Thank 
you in advance for helping us to spread the word this Thanksgiving season. 
 
Respectfully,  

 
 

 

 

Stephanie Venezia 
Office Manager 
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